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We have been back a week now and all the children have settled really well into their new classes.  

Everyone has returned refreshed for the start of a new academic year.  We have welcomed two new 

teachers and we have two students who are with us for the year taking our staff to over 60 now.  

The EYFS children have settled very well into their new routines and seem excited to be with us.  Of 

course there were a few tears – but these were only from the parents! 

 

This week our theme is ‘Giving thanks’.  The children study a different theme each week in class 

worship and in whole school assemblies.  We have heard from the children in our link school in 

Ghana who said a huge ‘thank you’ for the books and football kit that our children sent over.  The 

photos sent to us show delighted children who are grateful to have new books to help them study 

English.  KS1 were reminded of the story of Jesus healing the lepers but only one stopped to thank 

Him.  The children reflected on how important it is to always say thank you. 

 

We thank you for holding St Peter’s School community in your prayers and we ask you to continue to 

do so.  You maybe interested in hearing more about how we plan to develop our school further, 

building on the strengths we already have.  The governors are holding an information evening on 

Tuesday 20th September at 7pm in the school hall.  Come and join us and over a glass of wine or juice 

to hear our plans.  Perhaps you feel you could contribute to our school community in some way?  

Are you good at handy work? Gardening? Hearing children read?  If you would like to become a 

volunteer please contact the school office to find out more information: 01252 714115 

 

We have many exciting plans for this term and I know that you will enjoy reading our news over the 

coming months. 

Sarah Dunning 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

  


